
















Case Number: SUB-ADJ25-02
Permit Number:25 103980 00 PLN
Name: Sarah Tedrick
Submission Date: 4/9/2025
Comment:
I disagree with the plans to develop this area more than it is because this is next to a school bus stop as well as
in an area where elementary school children have to walk to school. Adding more homes will impact the safety
of children walking to school. This area is already heavily trafficked and more traffic would put small children in
danger.


